

October 21, 2021

Illinois Department of Public Health Attn: Supervisor, Central Office Operations Section Division of Health Care Facilities and Programs 525-535 West Jefferson Street Springfield, IL 62761-0001

Re: Changes in personnel

Dear Supervisor:

Please be advised that there is a change in personnel at the Hope Clinic for Women, Ltd..: Effective November 1, 2021 Jennifer Reeves, MD is privileged as a staff physician. Dr. Reeve's credentials were obtained and reviewed by the Consulting Committee and she has met all requirements to have surgical privileges at our facility.

Sincerely,

Erin King, MD Executive Director